
From: Kyle Turpin
To: Poston-Brown, Martha
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Reply to inspection
Date: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 10:05:58 AM

Good Morning,
 
Sorry about that confusion. We still plan on performing the leak tests annually,  but plan on
performing the inventory semi-annually. Once during leak tests and once 6 months after. I have put
a reminder for both due dates into my outlook calendar. Please let me know if that clears it up.
 
Thanks
 
Kyle Turpin
 

From: Poston-Brown, Martha <Martha.Poston-Brown@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 19, 2021 8:51 AM
To: Kyle Turpin <kturpin@jfc-wyo.com>
Subject: Reply to inspection
 
Kyle –
 
Good Morning. In your response to the inspection you indicated that you were going to
perform inventory when you do leak tests. Since inventory is required semi-annually, and
leak tests are annual. Does this mean that you are going to do semi-annual leak tests?
Because if not you would not be performing inventory at the required frequency.  Can you
please clarify the intent of that response. Thanks so much.
 
Marti
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